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Resumption Notification 
 
On November 9, 2023, Wasatch Public Media, the then-licensee of noncommercial educational 
station KCPW-FM, Facility ID 13481, Salt Lake City, UT (the “Station”), filed a Request for 
Silent STA, indicating that the Station went silent on November 1, 2023. The Station went off the 
air because of financial constraints that ultimately led to the sale and assignment of the station to 
University of Utah, which filed a Notification of Consummation on January 8, 2024 after the 
grant of the underlying Assignment of License application. While the station remained silent, 
University of Utah changed the call sign from KCPW-FM to KUUB(FM), effective January 17, 
2024. 
 
Upon completion of the necessary review and technical repairs, University of Utah has returned 
KUUB to full power and as-licensed status as of February 26, 2024. 


